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It is extremely important that we make voting more accessible, not less accessible. 

Oregon’s mail-in ballot system has worked extremely well for decades. Seniors, 

people with disabilities, people who live rurally, and people who are busy working and 

raising children all greatly benefit from the convenience of mail-in ballots. Changing 

this voting system would greatly reduce voter access, which I suspect is the reason 

this bill was written. This is yet another way that unethical politicians ante  attempting 

to push through their agendas and try to shut out the opinions of the citizens of this 

country. I strongly oppose this bill.  


